
 
Faculty Senate Meeting 

 
 
DATE: January 12, 2009 
 
TO: Members of the Faculty Senate 
 
FROM: M.-Ana Börger-Greco, Chairperson 
 
SUBJECT: Faculty Senate Meeting, January 20, 2009 at 4:05-5:45 p.m. 
 Osburn Hall, Room 200/201 
 
 
I. Minutes of the December 2nd, 2008 meeting 
 
II. Report of the Faculty Senate Chairperson 

 
III. Report of the Student Senate President 
 
IV. Report of the Graduate Student Association 
 
V. Report of the Administrative Officers 
 
VI. Reports of the Faculty Senate Standing Committees 
   
VII.     Reports of the Faculty Senate Special Committees 
 
VIII. Proposed Courses and Programs 
  
IX. Student Photo Rosters – Dr. Ryan Wagner 

Proposal:  Include individual photographs of students with the class and advisee 
rosters provided to faculty. 
Rationale:  Students prefer that their professors know them by name, yet many 
professors have more than 100 students in their classes each semester and many 
also have over 30 advisees that they see just once a semester. To support faculty 
in learning student names, many colleges (e.g. HACC, Franklin & Marshall) are 
routinely providing photo rosters of students to faculty. Such photographs are 
available from student IDs. We believe that providing student photos to faculty 
will support our goal of having Millersville University provide students with the 
personal environment typical of small colleges while still providing the choices 
and opportunities of a larger university. 

 
X. Update on the Middle States self-study, Dr. Burns 
 
XI. Other/New Business 
 
XII. Adjournment 


